
GSEP Shop News – May 2023
All GSEP Shops will be closed on Saturday May 27 for the Memorial Day weekend

Purchases made in our council shops support Girl Scouts in our area!

GSEP shops have a new point of sale system to make your shopping experience easier than ever! 
There are some policy changes with this new system:

All core items (uniforms, insignia, badges, printed resources) are now tax exempt for every customer.

Lifetime Members are listed in our system with their Lifetime discount of 10%, which  
can be used on personal purchases only. Troop purchases are tax exempt and  

cannot have the Lifetime discount applied.

To use in a shop: Tell the associate you are using 
Cookie Dough; they will confirm the available 
amount and apply it to your purchase.
Email an order: Email shop@gsep.org with your 
order, Girl Scout’s name and that you want to use 
Cookie Dough.*
At a Trading Post for a purchase (not Trading 
Post Deposit): Tell the associate you are using 
Cookie Dough; it will take a few extra minutes to 
confirm your available amount.
Towards a Trading Post Deposit: use the online 
Cookie Dough Redemption Form to reserve some 
Dough for Trading Post. We will “release” the funds 
back to your Cookie Dough balance in late August 
2023.

* Cookie Dough cannot be used on the online store. 
We’ll be happy to order anything we don’t carry 
for you as long as it does not say “Online Only” or 
“Ships from Council”. Screenshot your cart and 
email shop@gsep.org!
** If you’d like to give your Troop Leader  
permission to use your Girl Scout’s Cookie Dough, 
email memberservices@gsep.org with the subject 
line “Troop Leader Permission”. Include your Girl 
Scout’s name and your permission for her leader to 
use her Cookie Dough on her behalf.

It’s easier than ever to use Cookie Dough at GSEP Shops and Trading Posts

Build Summer Memories at 
Build-a-Bear! Consider having 

a mid-summer reunion or 
party with your troop by 

booking a Build-a-Bear party! 
See details here:  

https://www.gsep.org/en/
discover/our-council/about-

gsep/shop/contact.html

Introducing Camp Care Kits for 
Day Campers! Due to popular 

demand, we now offer a Care Kit 
for Day Campers at Shelly Ridge, 

Valley Forge and Mountain House. 
Find out more here:

www.gsep.org/content/dam/gsep- 
redesign/documents/our-council/shop/
forms/GSEP_CarePackage%202023.pdf

Attending the Annual  
Meeting on May 6? The  

Shelly Ridge Shop will be 
open 10am-5pm!  

And visit the Mobile Van up  
the hill and vote on a name!

End of Troop Year  
Savings are here!  

May 17-31, take an  
additional 20% off all 

clearance

AND save the date for our  
annual Tent Sale at  

Valley Forge June 17th!


